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16/04/2025  10:29:242025/1256/A OBJ Joanne O'Brien As a local resident in Wesleyan Place, I’d like to comment and make some objections. As far as 

the management of this application, I am concerned there no local sign from the Council 

Planning Dept alerting us to the application. A neighbour alerted me to this application. However, 

the proposed design of the logo is a definite improvement on the existing sign, which is too big 

and brash for a Conservation area. The proposed sign is more in keeping with the other shops in 

the parade like Luna and Goods.

But I have some objections:

1.The proposed external protruding lighting is not in keeping with the requirements for a 

Conservation area. Note that the other shops, Luna and Goods do not have any lighting. 

2. The proposed lighting is at odds with requirements in respect of biodiversity. The lighting 

would be too bright and a cause of light pollution and adversely affect local wildlife. This area is a 

designated corridor for wildlife.  

3. The numbering on the sign is confusing. Why 312? 

4. Another point re numbering: Why is 155-177 proposed to be displayed on the Gordon House 

Road elevation ? This is confusing and unnecessary.
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